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Town Officers 

 

Chairman: Delmar Zernicke    715-758-8446 

Supervisor I:  Craig Rekoske    715-853-4101 

Supervisor II:  David Owen    715-853-3250 

Clerk:  Katie Sprangers     920-833-1377 

Treasurer:  Lisa Clauss     715-853-2183 

Assessor:  Kelly Zillmer     715-250-2471 

Building Inspector:  Michael Miller   920-428-3331 

Zoning Administrator: Mary Nett      715-584-2336 

Town Hall: W4055 Landstad Road   No Phone at Hall 

 

We wish Ken Holmes all the best in his future endeavors and welcome Craig 

Rekoske as appointed Supervisor I for the remainder of this term. 

 

Regular Town Board Meetings 

 
Held on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 7 pm October thru March and 8pm 

April thru September, unless otherwise posted. 

The Town Hall is located in Landstad, 5 miles south of Bonduel off Highway 

47, east on Landstad Road. 

 

Check out our website at townoflessor.com 

 

Posting Boards are located at: 

The Lessor Town Hall 

Our Saviors Lutheran Church on County Road S 

Navarino-Lessor Fire Station 
 

 

 

Your garbage calendar for 
2020 is enclosed! 

 



 
 

If anyone is interested in joining the Navarino Knight Riders 
snowmobile club they should contact Kevin Vosters at 

kevin.vosters@yahoo.com.   
 

 
 

Reminder:  Do not plow snow from your 
driveway across the road!  The shoulders need 
to be clear for our road plows to maneuver safely 
while clearing our roads!  Thank you for your 
cooperation! 
 
 

 

 

    

 
 

If you would like to make a monetary donation for use at the park, you may send a check 

payable to “Town of Lessor”, to your town treasurer; Lisa Clauss at W2846 Hofa Park Rd, 

Pulaski, WI 54162.  Please indicate Park Donation in the memo section of your check.  There 

is a separate savings account set up for all donated moneys to the Park!  All non-monetary 

donations need approval of the committee before being brought out to the park – we thank 

you for your cooperation.   

 

We hope you come out and enjoy your town park!  Committee members are: Judy Grall, 

Lowell Thompson, Gary Boerst, Darold Moeller, Lisa Stubbe and Craig Rekoske.  

 

Moeller Ridge Nature Park 
 

 Please come out and enjoy your town park.  There is 
lots of space to cross country ski, snowshoe and sled!  No 

ATV’s or snowmobiles please!!   Planning a spring, 
summer or fall event?  The pavilion is available to rent, 

contact Katie for availability at 920-833-1377. 
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The Landstad Ladies are looking for new members to join our 

club.  If you are interested in volunteering with an 

organization directly involved with helping our community, we 

are the club for you!  Please join us at a meeting, the second 

Friday of every month at 11:30 in the Town Hall and see what 

we are all about.  If you have any questions, please contact any 

member or Janet Lane. 
                              
                                                                                                                                               

 
Taxes will be collected at the town hall by our Town 

Treasurer, Lisa Clauss, on: 
 

            Saturday, January 25th – 9 am until Noon 
  Wednesday, January 29th – 4 pm until 7 pm 

 

If you have questions please contact Lisa at 715-853-2183 

 

If you are in need of a second cart for garbage 
or recycling you can rent one, please contact 

Harter’s directly at            888-804-8556. 
 
 
 

Happy New Year! 
 



The Shawano County Department of Human Services would like our 
residents to know about the services offered to Shawano County 
residents over the age of 60.  Some examples are Home Delivered 

Meals, Congregate Meal Sites, Transportation for individuals, Stepping 
on Classes, etc.  For more information on any of these programs please 

contact 715-526-4686. 
 

U.S. Flag Drop Off 
 

 

   
 
 

 
 

Election Dates 2020: 
 

February 18, April 7, August 11 and November 3. 
 

Please see our website for more information about elections at 
www.townoflessor.com OR at www.myvote.wi.gov! 

 
 
 

REMINDER: Do not put recyclables in plastic bags.  They 
must be loose in your recycle cart.  Shawano County will 
no longer accept them in plastic bags effective January 1, 

2019, therefore Harter’s will not be able to pick them up!  
Please contact the Shawano County Planner if you have 

questions regarding this ordinance at 715-526-4970.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Retire your worn, torn, faded or badly soiled, 

United States flag with the dignity and 

respect our nations flag deserves.  The flag, 

when it is in such a condition that it is no 

longer a fitting emblem for display, should be 

destroyed in a dignified way.  Please drop 

yours off during voting hours (7 am – 8 pm) 

on any Election Day at the Town Hall. 
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